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In the ongoing investigation into the shooting death of Robert Dusseau a forensic drawing has
been developed of a person seen at the business on Tuesday the 23 of February during the late
afternoon hours.

Detectives from the Negaunee State Police Post are asking the public for their assistance in
identifying the forensic drawing of the person of interest in this case.

Authorities are also asking the public’s assistance in any information relating to the ware bouts of
the victim’s vehicle between the hours of 5:00 PM and 8:00 PM on February 23rd, 2010.

The vehicle belonging to the victim was a 2007 Pontiac, 4 door Vibe,  blue in color, having a rear
hatchback door.  A Michigan Registration plate was affixed to the rear of the vehicle.

If anyone can account for the location of the victim’s vehicle taken from the crime scene on
February 23rd, or identify the forensic drawing, please call the Negaunee State Police Post at 906-
477-9922.

The Bureau of Alcohol Tobacco and Firearms has posted a reward of $5,000 dollars for
information resulting in the arrest and conviction of the person or persons involved in the death
of Robert Dusseau.

Authority D/Sgt. David Johnston Michigan State Police Negaunee Post.


